
OHR  Welcomes  Appointment  of
Council Of Ministers
Welcoming today’s vote in the BiH Parliamentary Assembly the
OHR calls on the incoming Council of Ministers to make up for
lost time.

The  Steering  Board  of  the  Peace  Implementation  Council
previously called on the Council of Ministers to work without
delay towards a global fiscal framework and state budget.

The new Council of Ministers needs to take urgent measures to
promote economic growth and stimulate employment, and to move
the country towards the EU and NATO.

The OHR today reminds the new Council of Ministers, as well as
governments  and  legislatures  at  other  levels  within  the
country of their obligation to uphold and implement the Peace
Agreement  and  underlines  that  it  will  work  with  elected
officials to ensure its full implementation.
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